
 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

We had a lovely time outside this week; 

finding puddles to jump in, as well as mixing 

mud to paint with.  Preschool were delighted 

to discover 2 wiggly worms who felt very 

tickly on our hands! 

  

  

We had our first ‘Stay & Play’ session this week.  Preschool thoroughly enjoyed themselves and 

were brilliant at helping to tidy up afterwards – Well done Little Chestnuts! 

 

 

 

Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes We have been enjoying singing ‘5 little men in a flying 

saucer’ together; there is a lovely version on the BBC 

website.   There has been lots of lovely counting and we 

have enjoyed chatting about how the number of spacemen 

changes. 

Preschool were delighted to share the story of ‘Whatever Next’ 

together this week.  It inspired us to transform an ordinary box into 

our very own space rocket! In the playdough we have been using our 

imagination to create different food – sausages and peas have been a 

favourite! We have also been busy painting tall and short tubes in 

different colours.  We have had lots of fun hiding conkers in the sand, 

inviting different characters and animals to tea in the dolls house as 

well as finding out all about the number 2. 

 

 
It has been very exciting to 

make different sounds this 

week…we have stamped, tiptoed, 

clicked, tapped, using great big 

voices and small quiet whispers! 
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